
 

Name 
Robert McCarthy 

Your Comment 
Hello, 

My name is Robert McCarthy, and I am resident in Garden City. I am writing today to 
add my voice to others that are calling for LIPA to cut ties with PSEG for their failure to 
put the needs of the citizens above their own needs. I support a fully public plan, as 
public utilities can function much more effectively than a private company for energy 
distribution. Public power will ensure that the tax payers and rate payers save money 
and make the organization more responsive to users' needs. 

I think back to Hurricane Sandy when Rockville Centre was able to get their public 
power grid up a lot faster than private companies, and I know that public power is the 
best plan. 

Thank you. 


